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Cliché (where their commercial potential may actually increase), become Icons or
even Archetypes, or fade into Oblivion, and how you can profitably manage even a
fading concept. Looking for the next big idea for your business? Then it’s past
time to quit staring at the Social Convention for inspiration and start scouring
the Fringes of society. Tomorrow’s breakthrough concept is lurking out there right
now, in the mind of a deviant individual. Your choice is simple: find it and
exploit it, or be buried by those who do. From the Hardcover edition.
Computer assisted vegetation analysis E. Feoli 2012-12-06 There are many books and
computer programs dealing look ahead rather than pondering the past. This is a
with data analysis. It would be easy to count at least a manual of recent views
that evolved in the study of hundred, yet few of these would show applications in
vegetation. This book is intended to emphasize the new vegetation science. Today
in the face of environmental acquisitions which we believe significantly affect
the degradation caused by anthropogenic pressures on the future of vegetation
analysis: biosphere there is added urgency to study vegetation 1. Vegetation is a
'fuzzy' system, it must be treated as processes and dynamics in order to
understand their role such at the set level, where the idea ofconceptualized in
regulating the water, oxygen and the carbon cycles, in patterns must drive the
research design. relation to global warming and ozone layer depletion. It 2.
Vegetation cannot be seen only in the perspective of a is well known that ecology
was developed first in vegeta traditional taxonomy based on the species concept;
tion studies (see Acot 1989) but after an active period character sets of
ecological value must enter into marked by intensive phytoclimatic and
synecological consideration and a hierarchical analysis of patterns studies,
vegetation science entered in a rather dormant and processes should be the basis
of comparisons. period. Other ecological disciplines such as animal popu 3.
Collocations in a Learner Corpus Nadja Nesselhauf 2005 Collocations are both
pervasive in language and difficult for language learners, even at an advanced
level. In this book, these difficulties are for the first time comprehensively
investigated. On the basis of a learner corpus, idiosyncratic collocation use by
learners is uncovered, the building material of learner collocations examined, and
the factors that contribute to the difficulty of certain groups of collocations
identified. An extensive discussion of the implications of the results for the
foreign language classroom is also presented, and the contentious issue of the
relation of corpus linguistic research and language teaching is thus extended to
learner corpus analysis.
Deviant Behavior Clifton D. Bryant 1990 First published in 1990. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Oxford Handbook of Numerical Cognition Roi Cohen Kadosh 2015 Numbers are vital
to so many areas of life: in science, economics, sports, education, and many
aspects of everyday life from infancy onwards. This handbook brings together the
different research areas that make up the vibrant field of numerical cognition in
one comprehensive and authoritative volume.
Deviant Behavior Edward J. Clarke 2007-11-06 These readings explore the
implications of deviance for both the individual and society, examining the
responses of society to deviant behaviour and the reasons why certain people
violate the social norm. The text probes the deviant categories; the motivations
behind deviant behaviour; and the efforts of those considered deviant to shake the
label.
Anglo-Saxon Deviant Burial Customs Andrew Reynolds 2009-03-26 Anglo-Saxon Deviant
Burial Customs is the first detailed consideration of the ways in which AngloSaxon society dealt with social outcasts. Beginning with the period following
Roman rule and ending in the century following the Norman Conquest, it surveys a
period of fundamental social change, which included the conversion to
Christianity, the emergence of the late Saxon state, and the development of the
landscape of the Domesday Book. While an impressive body of written evidence for
the period survives in the form of charters and law-codes, archaeology is uniquely
placed to investigate the earliest period of post-Roman society - the fifth to
seventh centuries - for which documents are lacking. For later centuries,
archaeological evidence can provide us with an independent assessment of the
realities of capital punishment and the status of outcasts. Andrew Reynolds argues
that outcast burials show a clear pattern of development in this period. In the
pre-Christian centuries, 'deviant' burial remains are found only in community
cemeteries, but the growth of kingship and the consolidation of territories during
the seventh century witnessed the emergence of capital punishment and places of
execution in the English landscape. Locally determined rites, such as crossroads
burial, now existed alongside more formal execution cemeteries. Gallows were
located on major boundaries, often next to highways, always in highly visible
places. The findings of this pioneering national study thus have important
consequences on our understanding of Anglo-Saxon society. Overall, Reynolds
concludes, organized judicial behaviour was a feature of the earliest Anglo-Saxon
kingdoms, rather than just the two centuries prior to the Norman Conquest.
Sense, Reference, and Philosophy Jerrold J. Katz 2004-01-01 Sense, Reference, and
Philosophy develops the far-reaching consequences for philosophy of adopting nonFregean intensionalism, showing that long-standing problems in the philosophy of
language, and indeed other areas, that appeared intractable can now be solved.
Katz proceeds to examine some of those problems in this new light, including the
problem of names, natural kind terms, the Liar Paradox, the distinction between
logical and extra-logical vocabulary, and the Raven paradox. In each case, a nonFregean intentionalism provides a philosophically more satisfying solution.
Beiträge zur Biologie der Pflanzen 1989
Space, Time and Number in the Brain Stanislas Dehaene 2011-07-13 The study of
mathematical cognition and the ways in which the ideas of space, time and number
are encoded in brain circuitry has become a fundamental issue for neuroscience.
How such encoding differs across cultures and educational level is of further
interest in education and neuropsychology. This rapidly expanding field of
research is overdue for an interdisciplinary volume such as this, which deals with
the neurological and psychological foundations of human numeric capacity. A
uniquely integrative work, this volume provides a much needed compilation of
primary source material to researchers from basic neuroscience, psychology,
developmental science, neuroimaging, neuropsychology and theoretical biology. The
first comprehensive and authoritative volume dealing with neurological and
psychological foundations of mathematical cognition Uniquely integrative volume at
the frontier of a rapidly expanding interdisciplinary field Features outstanding
and truly international scholarship, with chapters written by leading experts in a
variety of fields

An Historical Introduction to the Philosophy of Mathematics: A Reader Russell
Marcus 2016-02-11 A comprehensive collection of historical readings in the
philosophy of mathematics and a selection of influential contemporary work, this
much-needed introduction reveals the rich history of the subject. An Historical
Introduction to the Philosophy of Mathematics: A Reader brings together an
impressive collection of primary sources from ancient and modern philosophy.
Arranged chronologically and featuring introductory overviews explaining technical
terms, this accessible reader is easy-to-follow and unrivaled in its historical
scope. With selections from key thinkers such as Plato, Aristotle, Descartes, Hume
and Kant, it connects the major ideas of the ancients with contemporary thinkers.
A selection of recent texts from philosophers including Quine, Putnam, Field and
Maddy offering insights into the current state of the discipline clearly
illustrates the development of the subject. Presenting historical background
essential to understanding contemporary trends and a survey of recent work, An
Historical Introduction to the Philosophy of Mathematics: A Reader is required
reading for undergraduates and graduate students studying the philosophy of
mathematics and an invaluable source book for working researchers.
Deviant Behavior Cliff Roberson 2015-04-17 Deviant behavior is not a subject that
you study in school and then file away. It is a study of life and is ever
changing. Defining the concept of deviant behavior is one of the most difficult
tasks to overcome when studying the subject. Sociologists probably disagree more
over the meaning of deviant behavior than any other subject. Deviant Behavio
Deviant Globalization Nils Gilman 2011-03-24 >
Evolutionary Ecology of Freshwater Animals B. Streit 2013-03-11 Evolutionary
ecology includes aspects of community structure, trophic interactions, lifehistory tactics, and reproductive modes, analyzed from an evolutionary
perspective. Freshwater environments often impose spatial structure on
populations, e.g. within large lakes or among habitat patches, facilitating
genetic and phenotypic divergence. Traditionally, freshwater systems have featured
prominently in ecological research and population biology. This book brings
together information on diverse freshwater taxa, with a mix of critical review,
synthesis, and case studies. Using examples from bryozoans, rotifers, cladocerans,
molluscs, teleosts and others, the authors cover current conceptual issues of
evolutionary ecology in considerable depth. The book can serve as a source of
critically evaluated ideas, detailed case studies, and open problems in the field
of evolutionary ecology. It is recommended for students and researchers in
ecology, limnology, population biology, and evolutionary biology.
The Deviant Prison Ashley T. Rubin 2021-02-04 Early nineteenth-century American
prisons followed one of two dominant models: the Auburn system, in which prisoners
performed factory-style labor by day and were placed in solitary confinement at
night, and the Pennsylvania system, where prisoners faced 24-hour solitary
confinement for the duration of their sentences. By the close of the Civil War,
the majority of prisons in the United States had adopted the Auburn system - the
only exception was Philadelphia's Eastern State Penitentiary, making it the
subject of much criticism and a fascinating outlier. Using the Eastern State
Penitentiary as a case study, The Deviant Prison brings to light anxieties and
other challenges of nineteenth-century prison administration that helped embed our
prison system as we know it today. Drawing on organizational theory and providing
a rich account of prison life, the institution, and key actors, Ashley T. Rubin
examines why Eastern's administrators clung to what was increasingly viewed as an
outdated and inhuman model of prison - and what their commitment tells us about
penal reform in an era when prisons were still new and carefully scrutinized.
Code of Federal Regulations 2002 Special edition of the Federal Register,
containing a codification of documents of general applicability and future effect
... with ancillaries.
Marginal People in Deviant Places Janice M. Irvine 2022-07-25 Marginal People in
Deviant Places revisits early- to mid-twentieth-century ethnographic studies,
arguing that their focus on marginal subcultures—ranging from American hobos, to
men who have sex with other men in St. Louis bathrooms, to hippies, to taxi
dancers in Chicago, to elderly Jews in Venice, California—helped produce new ways
of thinking about social difference more broadly in the United States. Irvine
demonstrates how the social scientists who told the stories of these marginalized
groups represented an early challenge to then-dominant narratives of scientific
racism, prefiguring the academic fields of gender, ethnic, sexuality, and queer
studies in key ways. In recounting the social histories of certain American
outsiders, Irvine identifies an American paradox by which social differences are
both despised and desired, and she describes the rise of an outsider capitalism
that integrates difference into American society by marketing it.
The Deviant's Advantage Ryan Mathews 2002-09-10 Don’t consider yourself deviant?
Well, that just may be a career breaker. Odds are the idea or product that will
transform your business or industry tomorrow is out there right now, hiding in the
shadows of the Fringe, raw, messy, untamed, and just waiting to be exploited.
Trapping, taming, and marketing it is the key to burying your competition and
staying ahead of your market. Deviance is nothing more than a marked separation
from the norm and is the source of innovation, the kind of breakthrough thinking
that creates new markets and tumbles traditional ones. Positive deviation is an
inexhaustible font of new ideas, products, and services. It’s the source of all
creative thinking and dynamic new market development and ultimately the basis of
all incremental profit. The Deviant’s Advantage describes how deviance proceeds
along a traceable trajectory from the Fringe, where it originates but has zero
commercial potential; to the Edge, where word of mouth creates a limited audience;
to the Realm of the Cool, where the buzz and market momentum really start to
build; to the Next Big Thing, where demand is honed and intensifies; finally
landing at Social Convention, the heart of the mass market. Ryan Mathews and Watts
Wacker, two of America’s most respected futurists, trace the “Path of the Devox”
(the voice, spirit, or incarnation of deviant ideas, products, and individuals),
using it as a way to explain how and why: * Christian fundamentalism morphed from
college Bible studies to Republican party king-making * Reebok cares more about
what’s on the feet of kids in Detroit and Philadelphia than what the so-hip-ithurts set is wearing in New York or on Rodeo Drive * Napster exploded from an idea
germinating inside a sixteen-year-old to a movement with 60 million subscribers
that very nearly destroyed the music industry * Hugh Hefner went from America’s
most public pornographer to a cultural icon with decidedly Puritan sensibilities
Mathews and Wacker also look at what happens to formerly deviant products and
ideas after they are replaced by the next wave from the Fringe—how they morph into
deviant-numbers
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Deviance and Deviants William E. Thompson 2016-06-08 This comprehensive and
engaging textbook provides a fresh and sociologically-grounded examination of how
deviance is constructed and defined and what it means to be classed a deviant.
Covers an array of deviances, including sexual, physical, mental, and criminal, as
well as deviances often overlooked in the literature, such as elite deviance,
cyber-deviance, and deviant occupations Examines the popular notions and
pseudoscientific explanations upon which the most pervasive myths surrounding
deviance and deviants are founded Features an analytical through-line assessing
the complex and multifaceted relationship between deviance and the media Enhanced
with extensive pedagogical features, including a glossary of key terms, lists of
specific learning outcomes in each chapter, and critical thinking questions
designed to assess those outcomes Comprehensive instructor ancillaries include
PowerPoint slides, a test bank for each chapter, instructor outlines, and sample
activities and projects; a student study guide also is available
Deviant Harold Schechter 1998-10-01 Ed Gein's gruesome and horrifying murders, the
basis of the motion picture "Psycho," caused bad publicity for a small Wisconsin
town and outrage over the treatment of his female victims
Deviants Paul Dale Anderson 2016-03-10 Mark Wynn is a former homicide detective
who lost his job and pension after he tracked down serial killer Brian Russell and
killed him in cold blood out of revenge for his family being brutally murdered.
Mark spent two years in prison and is now out on parole. When Mark’s neighbor is
murdered and dismembered in her apartment by a serial killer known as "the
cutter," Mark tries to track down the killer, even though he is no longer a cop.
Mark’s ex-partner, Mike Nelson, and the new head of homicide, Aaron Lester, tell
Mark to stay out of it, but Mark can’t. Mark is an ex-con on parole, and if he
even touches a gun he will go back to prison for the remainder of his twenty-year
sentence. With only his wits to aid him, Mark attempts to thwart the killer’s
plans to attack again. Deviants is a thrill-packed tale of revenge gone wrong.
The Code of Federal Regulations of the United States of America 1985 The Code of
Federal Regulations is the codification of the general and permanent rules
published in the Federal Register by the executive departments and agencies of the
Federal Government.
A Comparative Investigation of Fantasy in Normal and Behaviorally Deviant Latencyaged Boys Elgan L. Baker 1976
Transactions of the Royal Society of Edinburgh Royal Society of Edinburgh 1864
When Gadgets Betray Us Rob Vamosi 2011 Looks at the important issues that are
often overlooked in the race to find the best, fastest and most cutting-edge
technological wonders. 16,000 first printing.
Deviant Behaviour (Routledge Revivals) Paul Rock 2014-06-17 This book, first
published in 1973, explores the manner in which conceptions of deviancy arise and
shows how the attitudes of non-deviants, of society and of authority, are as
instrumental in forming these conceptions as the actions of the deviants
themselves. Chapters include discussions on the definition of deviants and
deviancy and the enforcement of the law, alongside a detailed introduction. This
title will be of particular value to students and scholars with an interest in
criminology and the sociology and psychology of deviancy.
Deviance and Identity John Lofland 2002-12-31 The sociology of deviance was in its
heyday when Prentice-Hall published this book in 1969. John Lofland traces the
field from pre-World War II to the late sixties and pioneers the application of
"grounded theory" to the study of deviant behavior. In his new prologue, Joel Best
writes, "More than thirty years after the book first appeared, we have no better
synthesis of the labeling approach."
Offenders, Deviants Or Patients? Herschel A. Prins 2005 This third edition of
Offenders, Deviants or Patients? is aimed specifically at understanding the social
context of the serious criminal offender who is deemed to be mentally abnormal.
Using up-to-date case examples, Herschel Prins examines the relationship between
abnormality and criminal behaviour, the extent to which this relationship is used
or misused in the criminal courts, and the various facilities that are currently
available for the management/incarceration of offenders/patients. Offenders,
Deviants or Patients? will be invaluable to all those who come into contact with
serious offenders, as well as those studying crime or criminal behaviour.
Mathematical Difficulties 2008-07-25 This book examines the mathematical
difficulties in typical and atypical populations. It discusses the behavioural,
educational and neuropsychological characteristics of people with mathematical
difficulties, and educational interventions to prevent, diagnose, treat or
ameliorate such difficulties. The book brings together studies from different
disciplines, including developmental psychology, neuroscience and education, and
includes perspectives from practicing teachers. The book is divided into three
major sections. The first includes chapters about the nature and characteristics
of mathematical difficulties in the population as a whole, in relation to both
psychology and education. The second deals with mathematical difficulties in
children with other problems such as specific language impairment and dyslexia.
The third discusses methods of interventions aimed at preventing, treating or
ameliorating mathematical difficulties, and will include discussions of assessment
and diagnosis.
The Social Dynamics of Web 2.0 Charalambos Tsekeris 2015-06-05 Within only a few
years, Facebook, Wikipedia, Twitter, You Tube and other social media have become
an intimate part of everyday life. Web 2.0, the collective term for all forms of
interactive online communication, is characterized by the overwhelming ability of
users to collaboratively create content. The implications of Web 2.0 have become a
central focus for interdisciplinary social science research. This book
comprehensively addresses the profound impact of Web 2.0 on contemporary society
and its dynamics in a multiplicity of fields. The chapters, authored by worldleading experts, vividly demonstrate that Web 2.0 is a dynamic basis for
collective action and an unlimited source of societal destabilisation and
revolutionary change, for better or for worse. Various aspects of the radical
transformative potential of Web 2.0 are imaginatively and critically discussed in
the analytical context of quantitative approaches, qualitative works and case
studies. This book provides key insights into the wide-reaching implications of
recent technological developments, casting new light into an area which may
potentially contribute to a more peaceful and sustainable future. This book was
originally published as a special issue of Contemporary Social Science: Journal of
the Academy of Social Sciences.
Sociology of Deviant Behavior Marshall B. Clinard 2015-01-01 SOCIOLOGY OF DEVIANT
BEHAVIOR has been the market-leading deviance/criminology textbook for more than
40 years by combining timely research findings and updated data with solid
sociological analysis. Designed to appeal to today's students, the fifteenth
edition examines such relevant and timely topics as justified deviance (e.g.,
terrorism); corporate crime and mistakes, such as the General Motors ignition
problem; the changing moral landscape regarding gay marriage and marijuana use;
the importance of social media in facilitating deviant acts; political crime,
including electoral crime; and cultural and social reactions to deviance. Learning
aids-such as chapter outlines, bolded key terms, discussion questions, and a
glossary-support students' study and review. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
In honor of Ilse Lehiste Robert Channon 1987-01-01
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The Culture of Sensibility G. J. Barker-Benfield 1992 During the eighteenth
century, "sensibility," which once denoted merely the receptivity of the senses,
came to mean a particular kind of acute and well-developed consciousness invested
with spiritual and moral values and largely identified with women. How this change
occurred and what it meant for society is the subject of G.J. Barker-Benfield's
argument in favor of a "culture" of sensibility, in addition to the more familiar
"cult." Barker-Benfield's expansive account traces the development of sensibility
as a defining concept in literature, religion, politics, economics, education,
domestic life, and the social world. He demonstrates that the "cult of
sensibility" was at the heart of the culture of middle-class women that emerged in
eighteenth-century Britain. The essence of this culture, Barker-Benfield reveals,
was its articulation of women's consciousness in a world being transformed by the
rise of consumerism that preceded the industrial revolution. The new commercial
capitalism, while fostering the development of sensibility in men, helped many
women to assert their own wishes for more power in the home and for pleasure in
"the world" beyond. Barker-Benfield documents the emergence of the culture of
sensibility from struggles over self-definition within individuals and, above all,
between men and women as increasingly self-conscious groups. He discusses many
writers, from Rochester through Hannah More, but pays particular attention to Mary
Wollstonecraft as the century's most articulate analyst of the feminized culture
of sensibility. Barker-Benfield's book shows how the cultivation of sensibility,
while laying foundations for humanitarian reforms generally had as its primary
concern the improvement of men's treatment of women. In the eighteenth-century
identification of women with "virtue in distress" the author finds the roots of
feminism, to the extent that it has expressed women's common sense of their
victimization by men. Drawing on literature, philosophical psychology, social and
economic thought, and a richly developed cultural background, The Culture of
Sensibility offers an innovative and compelling way to understand the
transformation of British culture in the eighteenth century.
Deviant Behaviour Clifton D. Bryant 2014-09-03 First published in 1990. Routledge
is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Classification of Plant Communities R.H. Whittaker 2012-12-06 The natural
communities of the world are diverse, and many schools of ecology have developed
classifications of communities in partial independence of one another. There is
consequently a vast and widely dispersed literature on the classification of plant
and animal communities, comprising divergent approaches of different schools and
representing a great experiment on the usefulness of different possibilities for
classification. The editor sought in a re view monograph of 1962 to summarize
these schools and their history, and in 1973 published a treatise on 'Ordination
and Clas sification of Communities' as volume 5 of the Handbook of Vegetation
Science. We were fortunate, in preparing the latter work, to have a truly
international panel of authors to discuss different major ap proaches to
classification. This second edition of the book of 1973 is intended to make the
work more widely available in a less expensive form as companion volumes on
ordination and on classification of plant communities.
Offenders, Deviants or Patients? Herschel Prins 2008-03-07 How responsible are
mentally disordered offenders for their crimes? Aimed specifically at
understanding the social context of the serious criminal offender who is deemed to
be mentally abnormal, this new edition of Offenders, Deviants or Patients? takes
into account the many changes in legal practice, methods of treatment and
attitudes since the first edition was published in 1980. Herschel Prins examines
the relationship between mental abnormality and criminal behaviour, the extent to
which this relationship is used (or misused) in the criminal courts and the
various facilities that are currently available for treatment. Unique in its
multidisciplinary approach Offenders, Deviants or Patients? will be invaluable to
all those who come into contact with serious offenders.
The Deviant's War Eric Cervini 2020-06-02 FINALIST FOR THE 2021 PULITZER PRIZE IN
HISTORY. INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER. New York Times Book Review Editors'
Choice. Winner of the 2021 Randy Shilts Award for Gay Nonfiction. One of The
Washington Post's Top 50 Nonfiction Books of 2020. From a young Harvard- and
Cambridge-trained historian, and the Creator and Executive Producer of The Book of
Queer (coming June 2022 to Discovery+), the secret history of the fight for gay
rights that began a generation before Stonewall. In 1957, Frank Kameny, a rising
astronomer working for the U.S. Defense Department in Hawaii, received a summons
to report immediately to Washington, D.C. The Pentagon had reason to believe he
was a homosexual, and after a series of humiliating interviews, Kameny, like
countless gay men and women before him, was promptly dismissed from his government
job. Unlike many others, though, Kameny fought back. Based on firsthand accounts,
recently declassified FBI records, and forty thousand personal documents, Eric
Cervini's The Deviant's War unfolds over the course of the 1960s, as the
Mattachine Society of Washington, the group Kameny founded, became the first
organization to protest the systematic persecution of gay federal employees. It
traces the forgotten ties that bound gay rights to the Black Freedom Movement, the
New Left, lesbian activism, and trans resistance. Above all, it is a story of
America (and Washington) at a cultural and sexual crossroads; of shocking,
byzantine public battles with Congress; of FBI informants; murder; betrayal; sex;
love; and ultimately victory.
Nonparametric Statistics Richard P. Runyon 1977
Dark Ecology Timothy Morton 2016-04-12 Timothy Morton argues that ecological
awareness in the present Anthropocene era takes the form of a strange loop or
Möbius strip, twisted to have only one side. Deckard travels this oedipal path in
Blade Runner (1982) when he learns that he might be the enemy he has been ordered
to pursue. Ecological awareness takes this shape because ecological phenomena have
a loop form that is also fundamental to the structure of how things are. The
logistics of agricultural society resulted in global warming and hardwired
dangerous ideas about life-forms into the human mind. Dark ecology puts us in an
uncanny position of radical self-knowledge, illuminating our place in the
biosphere and our belonging to a species in a sense that is far less obvious than
we like to think. Morton explores the logical foundations of the ecological
crisis, which is suffused with the melancholy and negativity of coexistence yet
evolving, as we explore its loop form, into something playful, anarchic, and
comedic. His work is a skilled fusion of humanities and scientific scholarship,
incorporating the theories and findings of philosophy, anthropology, literature,
ecology, biology, and physics. Morton hopes to reestablish our ties to nonhuman
beings and to help us rediscover the playfulness and joy that can brighten the
dark, strange loop we traverse.
Response Set in Personality Assessment Irwin August Berg 1967
Deviant Behavior John A. Humphrey 2019-12-11 What makes behavior deviant, and who
gets to decide what deviance is? Deviant Behavior seeks to answer these questions
and more. This compelling new text covers the social forces that shape deviance,
the motivations and consequences of deviant behaviors, and how our definition of
deviance changes over time. Authors John A. Humphrey and Frank Schmalleger discuss
a wide range of deviant behaviors—from criminal acts to extreme forms of everyday
behavior—and provide students the necessary foundation to understand the impact of
globalization on traditional and emerging forms of deviance. Readers will explore
deviance in the modern world using a systematic application of social and
criminological theories to a range of deviant behaviors to help them better
understand themselves, others, and society.
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